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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Year 5 and 6 attended very 
successful transition days at 
Knutsford Academy last week for 
PE and Literacy. 
 
Year 6 enjoyed their ‘Come Play 
with Halle’ Trip at the Bridgewater 
Hall last Tuesday. I do hope 
those parents that attended 
enjoyed it as much as the 
children did. 
 
Year 6 have their Lockerbie 
Residential this week, Weds-Fri. 
We do hope that they have a 
fantastic time. It is great that the 
weather is due to stay nice – 
please remind your children to 
use suncream and take on lots of 
water! 
 
I hear that a lot of our children 
were very supportive of the 
runners in the Half Marathon this 
Sunday – handing out water, 
cheering them on etc. I love to 
hear these positive comments 
from our local Community.  
 
We have Informal Photographs in 
school tomorrow being taken by 
Ailsa Birchenough. Please 
remember to get in your forms 
(including group authorisations) if 
you would like your child to be 
photographed. If you have 
requested your child to be 
photographed, please make sure 
that they are in uniform (no 
birthday clothes). 
 
I hope to see you all at the 
Summer Fair on Saturday (12:00-
3:00pm). It looks like it will be a 
sunny, fun-filled afternoon! 
 
 
Damien Stenson 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

Golden Certificates for the 
week ending 22/06/2018 

Reception ~ Lacey Lindley- 
              Turnbull 
Year 1 ~ Sienna White 
Year 2 ~ Macey Valentine 
Year 3 ~ Lucas Pilkington 
Year 4 ~ Callum Hirst 
Year 5 ~ Mia Cosgrove 
Year 6 ~ Maya McNiven 
All these pupils gave 100% in 
their studies last week. 
 

 
 

 
 
Good to be Green week 
ending 22/06/2018 

Reception ~ Leila Chown 
Year 1 ~ Noah Rogers 
Year 2 ~ Ben Sykes 
Year 3 ~ Lillia Robinson 
Year 4 ~ Iona Anderton 
Year 5 ~ Frankie Kalton 
Year 6 ~ Bailey Johnson 
Well done to all children who 
keep the Golden Rules all week 
and whose names are entered 
in the class raffle.  
 
 

 

 
 
Winning House 

Wilfrid with 216 House Points, 
Mallory 212, Green 203 and 
Griffin 202. 
Well done to Wilfrid!  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Attendance week ending 
22/06/2018 

Reception ~ 97.67% 
Year 1 ~ 95.17% 
Year 2 ~ 95.33% 
Year 3 ~ 97.31% 
Year 4 ~ 97.62% 
Year 5 ~ 95.56% 
Year 6 ~ 99.00% 
Well done to Reception & Year Six, 
our Key Stage 1 and 2 class 
attendance winners. 
 
 

 
 
VIP’s this week 

Our VIP’s this week wearing the red 
sweatshirts will be: 
Reception ~ Evelyn Lambert 
Year 1 ~ Charlie Cuppello 
Year 2 ~ Elliot Wilson 
Year 3 ~ Maisie Brown (carried over) 
Year 4 ~ Ben Ashworth  
Year 5 ~ Alex Done (carried over) 
Year 6 ~ Charlie Bannister 
 
 
 

 
 
KS1 Lunchtime Golden Table 

The Infant winners for last week 
were: 
Reception ~ Leila Chown 
Year 1 ~ Sienna White 
Year 2 ~ Patrick Collins 
 
 
 

              PTO 
 

                   
                   



 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

. 

    

 
 

Times Table Champions 

Times Table Certificates were 
awarded to the following children 
in Year 2 : 
~ Amelie Abel (x4) 
~ Phoebe Zephir (x3) 
~ Macey Valentine (x3) 
~ Isobel Jardine (x2) 
Well done to these children! 

 

 
 

Nesting Birds 

Please note that we are unable to 
cut back the hedges alongside 
the path into school until the 
nesting season has ended. They 
will be cut at the earliest possible 
opportunity in early July. Thank 
you for your kind understanding. 

 

 

 
Mobberley Bake Off 

Reminder – get those Baking 
Aprons out for the Mobberley 
Summer Fair Bake Off 
Competition. 
Good Luck! 

 

 
 
Mobberley Parish Council Art 
Competition 
 
Reception 

1. Luca White 
2. Devon Durbin 
3. Edward Hargreaves 
 
Year 1 

1. George English-Jones 
2. Verity Miller 
3. Theo Thompson 
 
Year 2 

1. Olivia Holbrook 
2. Luca Brookes 
3. Rosalie Tarne 
 

 

Year 3 

1. Oscar Denton 
2. Lillia Robinson 
3. Briley Hargreaves 
 
Year 4 

1. Aiden McLachlan 
2. Mia Leigh 
3. Morgan Miller 
 
Year 5 

1. Will Ackroyd 
2. Freya Buckley 
3. Thomas Miller 
 
Year 6 

1. Euan McLachlan 
2. Sara Kaizik 
3. Emily Newton 
 
A HUGE congratulations to Will 
Ackroyd who was chosen as the 
overall winner! 
 
The Parish Council wish to thank 
all of the children that entered 
artwork for the competition. 
Winners have been presented 
with prizes from the Parish 
Council. 
 
 

 

MOPS NEWS 
 
Last week many of the children 
entered into the spirit of the 
World Cup making football 
puppets. We have to say that 
there were some very good 
results, so well done children. 
 
This week at MOPS the craft is 
tree lanterns for the garden and 
hopefully all the children will want 
to take part in making one of 
these.  
 
The weather is set to be very 
warm again so please ensure 
that your child has adequate sun 
protection and a water bottle for 
when they are playing outside. 
This could be the week that the 

children get to use the water 💦 

pistols which have been hidden 
away waiting for a hot spell. We 
endeavour to keep the children 
and ourselves as dry as possible 
but somehow this often 
fails......any parent/carers not 
wanting their child to take part 
please let us know. 
 
Dates for your diaries ........MOPS 
Specials: 
 
~ Monday 2nd July: A fun 
afternoon “ZORBING” on the 
school field. We have done this 
before and it proved a great 
success. 
 
~ Thursday 5th July: Speckled 
Hen Cookery Workshop, making 
Russian biscuits. 
 
~ Tuesday 10th July: Another not 
to miss event – Electric Go-Kart 
Racing on the school playground.  
Once again, we have had this 
company several times at the 
After School Club and the 
children have always really 
enjoyed the thrill of racing around 
a safe track with inflatable 
boundaries for their protection.  
 
Please note that we need 
parental consent for your child to 
take part in any of the special 
event – please speak to Margaret 
about this by ringing 0775 
9563603 
 
 
 
 
 


